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I continue to have many serious concerns about this submission. Along with the initial objections regarding size, noise,
traffic, wildlife, residents, wellbeing etc I am also extremely concerned by the inadequacy of Boom’s responses and the
lack of accurate measurements and details within the plans. There are a lot of ‘thereabouts’. I remain sceptical about the
whole business model of Boom and would hope that the company has been thoroughly looked into by the examiner. 
I have also become increasingly concerned by the shear number of applications for solar farms within the immediate area.
There are already a far higher number of wind farms in this area compared to other areas. To add to this industrialisation
of the countryside in such a condensed area is abhorrent and cannot be the best way to increase renewable energy. This
land would be far better used for food production.


